
Subject: Re: URGENT Request Assistance Plan Check #B16LA11686 Property Location: 850 N. Cahuenga Blvd, 
Hollywood, CA 90038
From: Lisa Schechter
Date: 01/03/2017 04:44 PM
To: David Lara
CC: Mike Malick <mike.malick@marcusmillichap.com>

Dear David:

Thanks so much for assisting me with the follow up.  Let find out what needs to happen.  Thanks again.

Regards,

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org

From: David Lara <david.lara@lacity.org>
Date: Tuesday, January 3, 2017 at 1:02 PM
To: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
Cc: Mike Malick <mike.malick@marcusmillichap.com>
Subject: Re: URGENT Request Assistance Plan Check #B16LA11686 Property Location: 850 N. Cahuenga Blvd, Hollywood, CA 
90038

Hello Lisa & Happy New Year:

I received a response from the plan checker on this job. Please read below.

Thanks,

Dave

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Joe Vo <joed.vo@lacity.org>
Date: Tue, Jan 3, 2017 at 12:51 PM
Subject: 850 N. Cahuenga Bl.
To: David Lara <david.lara@lacity.org>

Hi Dave,

Happy New Year!  With regards to this project, I am meeting with the arch. next week. This will be our second meeting and from what I can 
recall, we should be good to issue permit if they get all the clearances signed off from City Planning.  Let me know if you have any other 
questions.

Joe Duy Vo
City of Los Angeles, Development Services Case Management 
201 N Figueroa St, Suite 1030, Los Angeles, CA 90012
 JoeD.Vo@lacity.org T.213.482.6870
 

-- 
******************************************************
David L. Lara 
Assistant Bureau Chief
and Public Information Officer
Inspection Bureau 
Department of Building and Safety (LADBS) 
221 N. Figueroa St. - Room 700
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Phone: (213) 202-9869



Mobile: (213) 792-6060
E-mail: david.lara@lacity.org 

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail 
DISCLAIMER: This e-mail transmission and any attachments that accompany it may contain information that is privileged, confidential or otherwise 
exempt from disclosure under applicable law and is intended solely for the use of the individual(s) to whom it was intended to be addressed. If you have 
received this e-mail by mistake, or you are not the intended recipient  any disclosure, dissemination, distribution, copying or other use or retention of 
this communication or its substance is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately reply to me via e-mail that you 
received this message by mistake and also permanently delete the original and all copies of this e-mail and any attachments from your computer. 
Thank you.

On Tue, Dec 20, 2016 at 12:13 PM, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org> wrote:
Dear David:

I am trying to help one of my stakeholders in the Hollywood Media Business Improvement District regarding the above referenced 
property.  This property has been sitting in the City since August and we are trying to get the necessary permit or approval from the City 
to allow a use for classrooms.    Here is the link from the city that I located within LADBS:  850 N. Cahuenga Blvd - Change of Occupancy 
Community Classroom

Can you help me shake this loose from the City?  Thanks for all your assistance.

Regards, 

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org


